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April 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are delighted to welcome your children back and hope you 

are all fully refreshed after the Easter break. As the weather gets warmer please ensure that school 

uniform items are fully labelled as our mountain of lost property is continuing to grow in school. Again 

we would appreciate if you check that your children are bringing in all of the stationery they need – 

this can only help them in learning independence for year 8 as well as enabling lessons to start 

promptly.  

A visiting theatre group are putting on a performance of a Shakespeare play this week. Please ask 

your children what they thought of it as they will be studying Shakespeare in English this term. 

Also with regards to the year 7 curriculum, various transition activities and projects developed in 

cooperation with Pershore High School will be starting up this term with the aim of facilitating a smooth 

KS3 handover as we prepare the children for year 8. Transition days and meetings will of course take 

place as always during the latter half of the summer term so pupils should feel confident and ready to 

move up by September.  

Mrs Hooper has already been working extremely hard on preparations for the year 7 production, to 

take place on 13th July at Number 8 in Pershore, so please put the date in your diaries. Auditions have 

been completed but there will be lots of other ways that your children can be involved in the 

performance. More details will follow.   

Letters regarding summer extra-curricular clubs will go out this week and we would love for as many 

children to be attending as possible so they can make the most of the opportunities offered (and 

hopefully some sunshine!)    

Homework will as usual be set every Friday for English and Mathematics, with the exception of the 

Friday before a school holiday. If your children need support from a member of staff to help them 

complete their homework, our homework club runs every lunchtime Monday – Thursdays.   

We hope that this information will be useful to you. The curriculum overview for the year was sent out 

in September but a more detailed overview can be found on the school website if you would like more 

information about topics to be covered this term. Should you have any comments or further queries 

about the upcoming term, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Year 7 team. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs T Bowden 

Year 7 Co-ordinator      

Federation of  

Pinvin C of E First School and 

St Nicholas C of E Middle School 
Main Street, Pinvin, Worcestershire WR10 2ER 

 

 

 

 

 
 


